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The Permanent Mission of Norway to the International Organizations in Vienna presents its
compliments to the United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs (UNOOSA) and has the honour to
inform them of the appointment of the following representatives to participate in the work of the
Action Team on Lunar Activities Consultations (ATLAC), as part of an updated list of nominees:

Mr. Arvid Bertheau Johannessen
Lead, Human Spaceflight and Exploration
Norwegian Space Agency

Mr. Erik Uribarri

Senior Adviser, International Relations
Delegate to COPUOQS, LSC, STSC
Norwegian Space Agency

Mr. Audun Skei Fostvedt-Mills
Counsellor, Permanent mission of Norway to the International Organizations in Vienna

The Permanent Mission of Norway to the International Organizations in Vienna avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs the assurances of its highest

consideratic%-

To
UNOOSA, Vienna

Vienna, 7 April 2025




